
 

January 30, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jacob LaTurner, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator LaTurner: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 84 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 84 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 84 would require that a person appointed to the position of Major, who is a member 

of the Kansas Highway Patrol when appointed, the person, upon termination of the appointment, 

be returned to a rank not lower than the rank held when appointed.  Under current law, this only 

applies to the Superintendent and Assistant Superintendent of the Patrol.    

 

 According to the Kansas Highway Patrol, passage of SB 84 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol  


